
 

Date :12/26/2022  

To whom it may concern, 

 

We, Ubiquiti Inc.  hereby request to dismiss the FCC grants issued on   12/26/2022  of FCC ID: SWX-
CKEP 
 
The reason for the dismissal is that we have not decide to announce our detail of product on FCC 
website. We have agreed to issue the official certification by accidently. We understand that the device 
has already been granted and documents have already been accessible to the general public and 
even after dismissal third party websites will still continue to have them. 
Moreover, we hereby confirm that there is NO unit marked this FCC ID have shipped, marketed, or 
sold into the US market or any other countries. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Name: Alex Macon  
Position: Compliance Manager 
Telephone Number: 385-293-3532 
E-mail: compliance@ui.com 
Address: 685 Third Avenue, 27th Floor New York, New York 10017, USA 
 
 


